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Once again Council 2084 and the Danish Festival Committee would like to extend our gratitude
for everyone who volunteered to help last weekend to help make this year's booth such a success. 
A lot of you helped, and many of you pulled multiple shifts or even a whole day!  Thank you! 
We also want to thank those of you who came by and supported us by purchasing aebleskivers. 
We know you may have gone out of your way to support us and hope they tasted as good as they
looked this year.

Thanks to all of you we had our most successful year ever.  I know I may have mentioned this
before but the funds raised are what allows us to do many of the charitable programs we host
throughout the year.  Each year we support Alpha Family Services through our ASAP program,
A seminarian through our RSVP program, We host a charity dinner for Flat River Right to Life,
This year we’ve partnered with Walking With Mom’s In Need to provide coats through our
Coats for Kids program, We were able to contribute to a prison ministry, We join the parish in
supporting the Thanksgiving baskets, Christmas Angels, and God’s Community Kitchen, We’re
able to purchase things we think the parish needs like the high chairs, and so much more.  We
couldn’t do it without all of you and can’t tell you enough how grateful and appreciated we feel
from all your support last weekend.  Thank you!
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